FINANCE, FEES AND SALARIES BUDGET MEETOMG

ZOW Members present were Wayne BO"II‘I Chairman, Janet Flemlng, Mark Menn Mark
Hanson, Tom Bergmeier, Harry Douglas, Gary Stansberry and Delbert Kreps, Chairman of the Board.

Members of the Finance Committee commended Wayne on all his hard work he has done on the Budget
and Levy work. Wayne stated because the Office Holders held their line Items and don’t spend all their
funds was a great help to the budget.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne Bollin, Chairman



